
 

 

Rye Energy Committee 
Meeting Notes 

Tuesday, April 3, 2018 
6:30-8:00 PM, Rye Public Library 

 

 
Present: Danna Truslow, Howard Kalet, Tom Pfau 

 
Postponed March 9 meeting minute approval awaiting comments from Michael Joyce  
 
Discussed the list of 2018 committee activities. Howard suggested the list be attached to future 
meeting agendas. 
 
Howard and Matt Maura are meeting with the Public Safety Building personnel to discuss which 
of the recommendations of the energy audit performed in 2011 have been completed.  Tom 
agreed to review previous REC meeting notes to see if there was any mention of work having 
been performed. 
 
The current results of the residential energy survey were discussed.  There have been only 30 
responses so far. It was decided that the survey would be continued until the June meeting and 
that Tom would ask Janice to resend an email to her list of residents asking them to participate. 
 
The discussion of the website update was postponed until the next meeting. 
 
The update of the Energy Chapter of the Town Master Plan was slated to discussion in August. 
 
Howard offered to meet with town manager Mike Magnant to discuss the possible installation of 
Energize 360 solar panels on the municipal building or contributing to the E360 social fund. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


